
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please contact  Ashley Megelin or Charlene Thomas if you have questions regarding this bulletin. 
 

Bureau of Clinical Laboratories 
Quality Management 

8140 AUM Drive  
Montgomery, Alabama 36117 

TO: County Health Department Personnel 

TECHNICAL BULLETIN 
 

Bureau of Clinical Laboratories, Sharon P. Massingale, Ph.D., HCLD (ABB) Director 
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The Alabama County Health Department Laboratory Systems Policies and Procedures Manual 
2014 is now available on the Document Library and the BCL website. Please note the following 
changes: 
 
 The addition of a third Technical Consultant, Eric Seales.  
 
 Quality Management section: Information added regarding RPR blind specimens (p. 5, III, H, 1) 
 
 Brightfield Microscopy section: Additional information has now been provided regarding KOH 

and Saline used for Wet Preparations (p. 34, IV, B, 2-3). 
 
 Vaginal Wet Mount section: Minor changes to Reporting of Results (p. 43-44, XI, A, 4). 
 
 The RPR Requisition Form has been updated with a new fax number and added personnel. 
 
 All other forms remain the same. 


